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Our File/N/Réf. 02-96-0009
Your File/V/Réf.

DATE 16 September 1996

TO/DEST. 9-1-1 Management Board

FROM/EXP. Co-ordinator, 9-1-1 Management Board

SUBJECT/OBJET UPDATE ON TRAINING CO-ORDINATOR POSITION

REPORT RECOMMENDATION

That the 9-1-1 Management Board receive this report for information.

BACKGROUND

At the 9-1-1 Management Board meeting of 10 May 1996, Inspector Ian Davidson provided an
update on the proposed training co-ordinator position for the 9-1-1 ComCentre.  At that time, the
Board recommended:

That Inspector Davidson develop the terms of reference for the type of training
and counselling being sought, and the possibility of utilizing existing staff resources
or purchasing services from outside consultants and the relationship with the other
parts of the Police Services who might benefit from having this type of expertise in
place.

Sergeant John Ferguson will be in attendance at the Board meeting in October to provide a verbal
update on this issue.

Approved by
R. Nelson


